
Dear parents/carers,  

Due to changing exam boards for our GCSE History students in the current Year 11, there has 
been an oversight on ParentPay and the revision guide from the previous specification, OCR B 
History, has been left to purchase instead by mistake. I am very sorry for the inconvenience, but 
if you have purchased the old revision guide for your child on ParentPay, or at last night’s Year 11 
Parents’ Evening, please can you return it and you will be refunded. Students will have also been 
told by their class teacher to return these revision guides.  

Your child can return it to their class History teacher who will then liaise with Mrs. Benton, our 
Bursar, to get this refunded as quickly as possible. We have decided this will be better than 
swapping revision guides because there is a cost difference and Edexcel provide a variety of 
textbooks for each topic, as well as a general one from CGP which covers three of the four 
topics that we teach.  

Again, I am very sorry for this oversight and any inconvenience caused.  

Yours faithfully,  

Miss Simpson 

Subject Leader – History   


